MOSQUITO RANGE HERITAGE INITIATIVE
Board of Directors Meeting 
October 8, 2018

Board Members Attending:  Jan McCabe, Julie Danielsen, Roz Aceto, Dean Butler, Ginni Greer, Kat Herrera, Kathryn Goettleman 
Not in Attendance:  Jara Johnson, Kate Levin
Also Attending:  Kathy Butler

I. Call to Order at 6:30pm by Jan McCabe
II. Agenda Approval – Julie motioned to approve the agenda, Dean seconded
III. Approval of July Minutes – Fix spelling of Jim Mauch’s name.  Dean motioned to approve the September minutes as amended; seconded by Julie.
IV. Treasurers Report – Jara was unable to attend.  She will provide a Treasurer’s Report at the next meeting.  
V. Poker Ride Recap 
[bookmark: _GoBack]We had 53 riders at the poker ride. We took in $1,710, this includes riders fees, memberships, donations and merchandise sales.  Next year we should advertise that we welcome walkers.  Thank you to Jim Mauch and Megan Watkins for hosting lunch and donating most of lunch and the port-a-potty.  There was a nice write-up in the Flume.  Ginni will send the final accounting to the Forest Service.
VI. Moonwalk Recap
The Boys & Girls club were there again for clean up day.    We held it though the weather was questionable and still had approximately 354 attendees.  Two characters dropped out at the last minute, but we were able to find replacements.  We brought in $1,140.  Advertising was very effective for bringing people in.  We had a lot of first timers.  It was suggested that we need to put a bigger sign at the intersection of Highway 9 and Buckskin Gulch.  We need to figure out some way to handle larger crowds.  Maybe have one or two characters hang out at the fire and tell their tale there.  Cut down on the number of characters to cut down on the time it takes to go around.  Parking can be an issue when we have large numbers of people.
VII. Bingo – October 18.  Need volunteers to help with setup—Kathy, Dean, Kathryn, Julie volunteered.  We can use MRHI merchandise for the prizes, including the final prize.  Alma Foundation will be taking care of drinks.  We get a portion of the bingo proceeds.  Jara created the poster.  We need to get the poster printed and distributed.  Roz will get the posters printed at the Business Connection.  Have Cara put it on Facebook.
VIII. New Merchandise – We sold our last zip up hoodie map sweatshirt.  Do we want more t-shirts or sweat shirts?  Kathryn will create a design for a t-shirt.  Other items we talked about:  Winter hats with the MRHI logo, women style t-shirts, not all men’s styles, metal or glass straws, Dean suggested a nice jacket, he had a photo of a jacket from a uniform company,   pop sockets, socks—check joyofsocks.com, buffs.  Whatever we do we need to do it soon so we have it by the holiday bazaar the first Saturday of December.  Meet at Julie’s house, Monday, October 15, 6:00pm.  
IX. Colorado Gives Day—are we doing it again?  It’s the first Tuesday in December.  
X. Misc Business and Public Comments 
-- Holiday Bazaar – December 1.  We’ll be looking for volunteers.
--Our meeting time has changed; next meeting at 6:00pm.   
--Adventure Series – Roz will do her walk in Spain.  Any other ideas, please email Cara. 

Meeting adjourned at 7:46pm.
